
 

 

4th December 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Auction of Promises Games, Pop and Crisps Café- 4BC 
 
Great news- 4BC won the ‘Games, Pop and Crisps Café’ prize in the PTA Auction of Promises! 

We will be holding the party on Wednesday 18th December from 1.45pm until 3.15pm. 
 
Please can the children bring in games that they would like to play e.g. board or card 

games. We will provide musical limbo and other fun games.  
 

We hope the children are looking forward to the event as much as we are! 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Sarah Greenway and Emma Calderbank 

 
 

 


